
BP 6721 Telephones 
 
 

Except in emergencies, all District telephones will be limited to use for District 
business.  Personal, toll-free calls may be made from school telephones in 
emergency situations only.  The District reserves the right to bill employees for 
personal phone calls; pay telephones have been placed on campus for 
personal telephone calls. 
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